AMERICAN LUTHERAN

LIVE WIRE

www.americanlutheran.net

PLUG INTO THE HIGHEST POWER

June 2, 2023



REMEMBER THE Past

REJOICE IN THE Present

REACH FOR THE Future







We had the most amazing time celebrating ALC's 75th birthday with all of you! We worshiped, played, laughed, broke bread together and were a family! Thank you to old and new members for your faithfulness to ALC. We pray God's continued blessings on all of you and this church for the next 75 years plus!

*If you have not already, make sure to pick up your 75th commemorative mugs between services on Sunday.

















THANK YOU!

We would like to thank Gene Lykken for the work he has so carefully put into the flowers beds out front. They look beautiful and are perfect as we head into summer!



Join us this summer as we journey through the Psalms together! We will be providing both a small group Bible Study and a daily devotion weekly that you can use that will go along with that particular Psalm preached about on Sunday. Scan the QR Code for the first week's resources.



JOIN US!

Thursday, June 15th at 11 AM in the Activity Center for a follow-up on Everyone His Witness Evangelism Workshop. Lunch will be served, please **RSVP** to the church office (928)445-4348.



Women of Wisdom (WOW) supports two local outreach projects—one in the fall and one in the spring. The fall project supports the Community Pregnancy Center, and the spring project supports The Agape House of Prescott. The Agape House of Prescott is a non-profit, Christ-based organization that assists in rebuilding and transforming "families who find themselves in economic despair, and living in crisis". They support, train, pray for and give them secure living quarters.

WOW has adopted The Agape House as their spring outreach project. The leader of WOW's Outreach Ministry is Erin Perry. Erin contacts the staff of Agape House to get a "wish-list" of what the families need and would like. With that list, she lets the WOW women know what they may like to donate to this cause. There are two donation dates when gifts can be brought in for the families.

This year, the amazing WOW women donated \$3,745 to purchase gift cards in various amounts to Walmart, Target, Fry's, McDonald's and movie theaters. Along with the gift cards, requests for certain items from the families were fulfilled, and seven large baskets were filled with those items and more.

WOW is honored and blessed to be a blessing to the needs of the people of Prescott and surrounding areas.



THIS SUMMER

During the summer we will only be publishing one Live Wire a month on the first Friday. If you have any submissions please email them to Abbie at abbie@americanlutheran.net